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Dear Friend:

On Wednesday, March 26, 1986, Iwillconduct an indepth briefing to
examine various aspects of South Africa's continuing crisis. The
briefing willbe entitled: South Africa and The Congress— An Update.

The briefing willbe held at the George Fallón Federal Building,
31 Hopkins Plaza, level G, Room 26-B, inBaltimore, Maryland. Itwill
begin at 9:30 a.m. and w^llconclude at 12:30 p.m.

South Africa's current state of affairs willbe analyzed by Members
of Congress representing the House Foreign Affairs Conmittee and the
Congressional Black Caucus. Among those Members participating in the
briefing are: Rep. Howard Wblpe, Chairman of the Subcanmittee on
Africa; Rep. Michael D. Barnes, Chairman of the Subcanmittee on the
Western Hemisphere; Rep. George W. Crockett, Member of the Subcannittee
on Africa; and Rep. Walter Fauntroy, Member of the Congressional Black
Caucus.

Over the past year, we have watched the horrors of apartheid, .a
cruel system of life enforced by whips, police dogs, torture, and death.
It is for your benefit to join us on March 26 and learn about U.S.
policy in Southern Africa, action taken by the U.S. Congress, and to
discuss other aspects that may promote a peaceful solution. ?.

It is extremely important that you be with us on Wednesday, March
26, 9:30 a.m., at the George Fallón Federal Building, 31 Hopkins Plaza
in Baltimore.

For further information, please contact any of ny offices at (301)
962-4531, (301) 962-3223, (202) 225-4741.

Ilode forward to seeing you on March 26.

Sincerely,y
Parren J. Mitchell
Member of Congress
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